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LACC STUDENTS PLACE AT PSCFA TOURNAMENT 

 
(May 17, 2021) At the Pacific Southwest Collegiate Forensics Association (PSCFA) 
Cool-Off Tournament virtually held on May 1-2, the LACC Forensics team had six 
students make it to the finals. 
 
Michaelis Sanchez placed third in Dramatic Interpretation; Jonathan Braun placed 
third in Prose and Sherry Bradford placed third in Programmed Oral Interpretation. 
Students who were finalists included Sylvia Gonzalez in Informative Speaking and 
Lillian Bahribek and Kimberly Ramos in Oral Interpretation. 
 
The Cool-Off tournament is specifically designed for novice and rookie competitors. 
Twenty-two college teams from California, Wyoming and Washington joined over 
Zoom to compete. 

About Los Angeles City College 

Established in 1929, Los Angeles City College is one of the oldest of the California 

Community Colleges. Located in the heart of Hollywood, LACC provides a dynamic 
innovative learning environment offering more than 100 vocational and professional 

programs including degrees, transfer programs and certificates to more than 18,000 
students. Los Angeles City College is home to one of the most vibrant and diverse 
campuses in the country. The campus provides a wide range of professional and 

vocational programs at a fraction of the cost of state and private colleges.   
 

 
 
 


